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Tirana, Albania - The Tirana Peace Council appointed Dr. Sali Kurti, a well-known doctor of oral 

medicine and philanthropist, to be a UPF Ambassador for Peace. 

 

Around 180 people attended the meeting on July 29, 2023, in the famous National Historical Museum on 

Tirana's central Skanderbeg Square. 

 

Tirana Peace Council Chairman Defrim Methasani, a well-known sports journalist, was the moderator. 

The program focused on the great work UPF is doing by promoting such people as Dr. Kurti, who truly 

embodies the UPF Peace Principles. 

 

 
 

 


